THE GENERAL LIBRARIES
AUSTIN, TEXAS 78712

May 30, 1980

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dr. Hector Garcia,

I was sorry not to have been able to talk with you when I was in Corpus
Christi earlier this month. I hope the basket of fruit demonstrated to
you my sincerest wishes for your speedy recovery from your health problems.

When you have recuperated and can spare some time in the future, I would
greatly appreciate meeting with you at your convenience. As I mentioned
in my note to you, I am interested in learning about your work and your
library. Perhaps I can benefit from your collection and organizing ex-
amples.

In the meantime, good health to you once more. My prayers ask daily
for your speedy reeovery.

Sincerely,
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Elvira Chavaria, Librarian
Mexican American Library Project
Benson Latin American Collection
Sid Richardson Hall 1.113
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